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Molina Healthcare of Nevada, 2024 Medicaid Provider Manual Addendum 

Dear Providers, 

Molina Healthcare of Nevada would like to announce an addendum to our 2024 Medicaid Provider Manual. 

The addendum includes updates to appointment access standards for Molina members as follows: 

• Behavioral Health Urgent Care Appointment standard is now 3 calendar days.

Find updated Provider Manuals on our website under the Provider Resources tab at 
MolinaHealthcare.com/NV. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Questions? 

We are here to help. Contact your Provider Relations Representative or email the Provider Relations team at 
NVProviderRelations@MolinaHealthcare.com. 

To learn more about provider updates, visit MolinaHealthcare.com/NV. 
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